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On behalf of the Central New York Reining Horse Association I would like to
thank you for your stallion donation. Your support of reining and our association is very
much appreciated.

Please complete the stallion contract and return to 24 Ora Park Circle,
Bloomingburg, NY 12721 Attn: Jeremy Gates / CNYRHA. In addition to the contract
information please email up to 3 pictures (400 to 600 pixel). Also, if you have a link to
any videos on you tube please send them as well. You may email the pictures and link
to breederstrust70@yahoo.com.

Our auction will be hosted by Perfect Horse Auctions and will run from February
Ist until February 15th . At the completion of the auction all successful bidders will be
supplied with contact information for the breeding facility where your stallion will be
standing for 2016 season. The facility will also be supplied with information on the
successful bidder. With your donation you will receive one free entry to the Open or Non
Pro for the lowest level the rider is eligible for.

Thank you again for you support,

CNYRHA Board of Directors

Jeremy Gates: 973-417-0835
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